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The South Dakota Department of Transportation (SDDOT) is reconstructing a portion of U.S. 
Highway 385 between the Pennington-Lawrence county line and the south end of Sheridan Lake. 
Once completed, this section of U.S. Highway 385 will feature safety improvements, including 
wider shoulders on each side of the road where possible, improved road curves to meet current 
design standards, additional turning lanes to improve traffic flow, and new surfacing.

FOR UPDATES ON MAJOR TRAFFIC CHANGES,  
SUBSCRIBE TO A FREE TEXT-IN SERVICE. 

Text “US385” to 605-566-4041




